
ORec Summer 2020 Sports/COVID changes 

*****Please be certain to read and adhere to the following***** 

1. Schedule. We will be starting baseball/softball/Tball games starting June 26 

and run through last week of July.  We will try to schedule at least 8 games. 

If you have decided that you are not comfortable with your child playing or 

do not want to partake and have already registered, PLEASE let us know 

immediately so we can process your refund. 

 

2. UNIFORMS. We will going with a ballcap, shirt and athletic mask for ALL 

leagues.  We have to keep this as simple and smooth as possible and do not 

see a fitting/sizing for the 9-10 yr old baseball/softball players would be 

practical from a “no contact, social distancing“ standpoint. The uniform 

cost will be the same as originally stated on T-ball, coach Pitch, and 

modified kid pitch registrations. However, the 9-10 baseball/softball 

uniform cost was originally a bit more. Therefore, anybody who already 

registered for 9-10 baseball/softball prior to the COVID postponement and 

wishes to still play will receive a refund for the difference of the uniform 

cost.  

 

3. Team selection/Coach meeting.  Please CALL IMMEDIATELY 419-698-7147 

if you want to coach. We need to fill these roles ASAP.  For this season the 

ORec staff will be forming teams. Each head coach and ONE assistant coach 

will get to have their children on their team. ALL OTHER players will be 

assigned by the ORec staff.   After teams are formed, we will either have a 

virtual meeting with coaches or post an informative video to reiterate what 

is expected of them for the season.   

 

4. Go to oregonohio.org/rec under “forms” and print out the Ohio 

Department of Health Responsible Restart protocol. We will be STRICTLY 

adhering to the MANDATORY guidelines. No exceptions. We will have staff 

on hand to monitor at games/practices to make sure these rules are 

followed.  

 


